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July 31:"Guidepost" Rev. Dick Hood. Ethical guidance doesn't have to come from 

deep philosophical treatises. Sometimes a familiar story or an everyday event can 

shed light on how we should be living. 
 

Rev. Richard Hood was born and raised in Waltham, Massachusetts. He is a life long 

UU. He graduated from Tufts University and Colgate Rochester Divinity School in 

Rochester, NY. 

 

While in Rochester he met his wife Molly. Rev. Hood was the administrator and part 

owner of an assisted living facility in Rochester as well as a part time minister of the 

Pullman Memorial Universalist Church in Albion, NY. He retired from Pullman         

Memorial after 35 years of service and was named Minister Emeritus. 

 

Dick and Molly have 2 sons and 3 grandchildren. Thirteen years ago they moved from 

Rochester to Sun City Hilton Head. They live in Maine part of the year. 

LIVE AT SKIDOMPHA LIBRARY AT 10:30 AM 

MASKS REQUIRED (Note: N95 masks are most effective) 

 

If you are not fully vaccinated, feeling ill or are unable to attend, please join us 

via zoom. 

                                join us at 10:30 am using the zoom  link below: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/93286813206 

Meeting ID: 932 8681 3206 

One tap mobile 

+13017158592,,93286813206# US (Washington DC) 

+13126266799,,93286813206# US (Chicago) 

Dial by your location 

+1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 

Meeting ID: 932 8681 3206 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/93286813206


 

 

 

 

Farewell Bettina! 

Bettina’s last Sunday - Rashi & Bettina reading Frog 

After service celebration of Bettina’s time with us. 

Thanks to Michael Mason for the wonderful cake  

Thank you so much Bettina! You will be missed! 

Dear Midcoast Members and Friends, 
  
Thank you so much for the going away celebration after our service last Sunday! I ate 
chocolate cake for breakfast each day this week.  
  
Your words and your gifts are meaningful to me. I will treasure the beautiful beach 
glass lupine … What a lovely way to remember my time in Midcoast Maine. 
  
We missed those of you who were away last week, but your words of encouragement 
and affirmation are tucked inside my heart. I will carry all of you with me… 
  
I wish the best for this Fellowship and each one of you. 
  
With love and gratitude, 
Bettina 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Social Justice 

Thank you to our 6 Fellowship members who stood up and showed up to support 

those women affected by the Supreme Court decision to restrict abortion rights by 

attending the Midcoast March for Abortion Rights last Sunday!  

                     

Anti-racism Vigil: The weekly Monday vigil’s are from 5:00 pm- 

5:30 pm  at the Newcastle Veterans Memorial Park. Check 

PUAR’s Facebook page for updates.  

**************************************************** 

**** Please email all newsletter articles and website information to: 
news@uumidcoast.org  

Worship Invitation Plus Weekly Newsletter Editor: Jennifer Ober 

https://www.facebook.com/People-United-Against-Racism-101479298270408/
mailto:news@uumidcoast.org

